
Dear Supervisors, 

   I am writing to urge you to approve the placement of the proposed Pine Mountain cell tower on the Nixon 

property.  Federal funds are available at this time and we certainly need better cell/internet service in this spotty area. 

    We have lived in our home for 50 years, and used two different satellite dish companies.  My current plan allows 

me to text and email my children and grandchildren, and read not much more than headlines.  With the fire danger, 

Covid 19 issues, and election information, it is very frustrating to be so limited.  I check my usage daily to make sure I 

can stretch my data till the end of the month. 

    Families with children trying to do on line school (my husband and l taught in the Willits schools for many years) 

and/or parents working from home must be very frustrated, and probably paying a fortune.   

    Please approve the Pine Mountain cell tower on the Nixon property. 

    Thank you for your attention to this matter.   

Richard and Nancy Powers 

 

 


